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Donate Gently Used Items to Hospice Re-sale Shoppes 

  

(Mount Airy, NC) Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care would like your 2022 New Year’s 
resolutions to include donating clean clothing, furniture and household items to their Re-Sale 
Shoppes located in Mount Airy and Sparta. 

 

In the latter part of 2021, both Re-Sale Shoppes closed temporarily for freshening and a new 
look. “We spruced up the stores and became more selective with inventory,” said Sara 
Tavery, Senior Director of Philanthropy for Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care. “We 
want our customers to enjoy shopping at our thrift boutiques where they can discover a 
fabulous find every time they shop.”  

 

Proceeds from our Re-Sale Shoppes help pay for hospice care and related services for 
uninsured and underinsured patients in our communities. Every purchase benefits hospice 
patients and families in need. 

 

Re-Sale Shoppe managers kindly ask store supporters, as they declutter their closets and  

gather items for the store, to consider if each item is suitable for the sales floor. The store 
managers will not accept items that are broken, soiled, or have unpleasant odors. The 
expense of disposing unwanted items takes away from the stores’ mission. 

 

In addition to new and gently used items, the Re-Sale Shoppes need volunteers to sort 
donations, tag items, set up store displays, and assist customers. Tavery added, “We’re 
looking for cheerful volunteers who like to put together fashion-forward outfits, create 
tablescapes, and interact with shoppers.” 

 



 
 
For information about donating, shopping, or volunteering at either Re-Sale Shoppe, visit 
mtnvalleyhospice.org or call 1-888-789-2922. 

### 

ABOUT MOUNTAIN VALLEY HOSPICE & PALLIATIVE CARE 

 
Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care is a nonprofit organization providing high quality end-of-life care in 18 
counties in North Carolina and Virginia. Through its team of hospice professionals and specially trained volunteers, 
Mountain Valley Hospice addresses the growing need for compassionate hospice care through offices in Mount 
Airy, Yadkinville, Elkin, and Pilot Mountain, NC; and in Hillsville, and Martinsville VA. Mountain Valley Hospice also 
owns and operates two hospice inpatient facilities: The Joan & Howard Woltz Hospice Home in Dobson, NC, and 
the SECU Hospice Care Center in Yadkinville, NC. Both offer a homelike setting for patients and families alike. The 
goal for both facilities is to help families be as comfortable as possible as they stay close by their loved one during 
this time when families are needed most. For more information, visit www.mtnvalleyhospice.org . 
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